
 

 

 
 
 
Tuesday, March 15, 2016 
 
 
 

ATTENTION 
 

Applied Arts and Math/Engineering Renovation 
Bidders 

 
 

Please be advised that Addendum 2 for both the APL Building and ME Building has 
been uploaded to the Secure Box Link as of today, March 15, 2016.  

 
Please note that this project is bidding as one project but for DSA purposes has a set of 

drawings,  specifications and addendum for each building.   
 

Also note that you will be submitting only one combined bid for the APL and ME 
Building Renovation Project on the provided Bid Documents.  You may you submit 

either one of the bid documents found in either specification book. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact me at your earliest convenience. 
 

Thank you 
 

Jenny Johnson 
Project Coordinator 


